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Year 10 Parent/Carer Information Evening  

 

17 March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

On Wednesday 22 March our Mental Health Support Teams in School colleagues, Emma and Clare, 

will be delivering a presentation on how to best support your child’s mental and emotional 

wellbeing. The session will run from 4:30pm-5:30pm for all Year 10 parents and carers.  

Emma and Clare will be delivering strategies and top tips on how parents and carers can best 

support their children as they journey through the remaining time they have in Year 10 and how to 

ensure a successful transition into Year 11.   

Mr Peacock, Head of Year 11, and members of the SEND and pastoral team will all be in attendance 

to discuss any concerns you may have about your child. We will have a particular focus on improving 

and maintaining a good level of attendance.  

As you know there is a very clear link between attendance and academic achievement. To ensure 

the best attainment outcomes for your child it is important that their attendance in school be a 

minimum of 97%. 

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 22 March, as we continue to work collaboratively for 

the very best attainment outcomes for your child.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Bourne Academy  
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